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Dear Parents/Carers,

We had a very positive start to the school year and although we struggled with the heat a little, I am extremely pleased with how the children settled quickly back into their routines and school life.

As ever, please see your child’s class teacher or me if you have any worries or concerns as we move forward together.

A few housekeeping rules:
· Please do not allow your child to play on the playground equipment either before or after school.  We are keen to avoid any accidents.
· Please see the Packed Lunch advice sent out with this letter and DO NOT send in any packed lunch items which contain nuts or have traces of nuts.  Our priority is to keep everyone safe and healthy.

PTFA:
We are also looking at forming a PFTA (Parents, Friends and Teachers Association) but of course need your support.  If you are interested in supporting this group – we will need you to help organise school events and activities, please let the office know and if we have enough interest can get started.


Thank you for your support and here’s to a good week at South Kirkby Academy






Sharon Maiden
Headteacher
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